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DECISION No. 6

The participating States heard a report from the Head of the OSCE Mission to
Sargjevo, Mr. Hans-Peter Kleiner, on the activities of the Mission. The Permanent Council
expresses its appreciation of the work of the Mission and, in particular, its efforts leading to
the recent appointment of the Ombudsmen.

The participating States, bearing in mind present difficulties, stress the need to ensure
better communications and unrestricted movement within the Federation of both Mission
members and the Ombudsmen.

In this context they consider positively the suggestion made by the Head of Mission
relating to the opening of two branch offices of the Mission outside Sargjevo. In order to
prepare a decision on the matter at its meeting on 2 February 1995, the Permanent Council

- requests the Head of Mission to investigate with the local authorities the concrete
possibilities of opening such branch offices;

- asks the informal Financial Committee to consider the financial implications; and
- requests the Chairman-in-Office, assisted by the Secretary General, to take the

appropriate steps to improve practical co-operation with the United Nations in the
field, especially as concerns the mobility of the Mission.
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